
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Matthew, for always coming in  
with a smile on his face, being kind  
and helpful and always trying. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 8th November 2021 

Year 2 - Sophia, for being kind,  
hardworking and looking out for  
her friends. 

Year 3 - Madison, for returning to  
school with a fantastic attitude.  
Well done! 

Year 4  - Xavier, for showing creativity  
In science when planning an enquiry. 

Year 5 - Riley, for a great attitude  
towards his work. Well done! 

Year 6 -  Nathan, for working hard  
when in class and producing some  
excellent work. Keep it up! 

EYFS -  Ellena, for having a positive  
attitude towards her work! 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 19th Nov  -   Children in Need  

Sat 20th Nov -  Christmas Fair  

Friday 10th Dec.  -  Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day 

Friday 10th Dec  -  Christmas Service in church Y2 to Y6   

3:30pm  -  4:30pm (further details to follow) 

Fri 17th Dec -   School breaks up for Christmas   

Thurs 6th Jan  -   School re-opens after Christmas 

 

Attendance Award 

Year 2 
This week’s  
attendance  

94.5% 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Isla 
Year 1 - Ayla 
Year 2 - Zara 

Year 3 - Jonah 
Year 4 - Jack 

Year 5 - Oliver C 
Year 6  -  Matthew 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Riley 
Year 1 - Nancy 
Year 2 - Millie 

Year 3 - Bella and Grace 
Year 4 - Leo 

Year 5 - Henry 
Year 6  -  Annie 

 

   Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  
grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance 

Reception 97.5% 

Year 1       92.5%  

Year 2       99.0% 

Year 3       96.3% 

Year 4       92.6%  

Year 5       93.0% 

Year 6       91.7% 

This year we will be fundraising for Macmillan Cancer 
Support during all of next week, where our pupils will be 

able to purchase treats during break time.  
  To end the week we please ask everyone to come to 

school on Friday (25th September) with a monetary dona-
tion and wear something GREEN.  

 

Thank you for your support! 
 
  
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our Congratulations to Mrs Johnston and her husband on the 

birth of baby Pippa last  

Thursday! 

husband on the birth of baby Pippa last Thursday! 

 
Macmillan Fundraising 

As well as our coffee afternoon on Friday we also have 

treats for sale each playtime 30p each.  

Everyone can wear something GREEN in support of 

Macmillan on Friday for a donation of £1. 

Staindrop School Council  
 

In aid of BBC Children in 
Need,  

on Friday 19th Nov,  

children can come to school 
wearing pyjamas or any sort 
of nightwear  - please send 

your child in with a  
suggested donation of £1. 

 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 

KS1 -  Luke, for working so hard. 
 KS2 -  James, for coming back to school with a smile  
on his face. 
Staff  - Mrs Ellis  - Welcome to our school! 

Poppy Appeal 
Poppies will be  

available to buy all 
week in school. 


